Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Conder, Zachary <ZConder@trcsolutions.com>
Sent: Monday, November 5, 2018 7:38 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject: [EXT] Liner Integrity Inspection Notification

Mr. Bratcher,

TRC will be performing liner integrity inspections at the below listed COG locations during the week of 11/05/2018 to
11/09/18. Due to the amount of rain we have been getting | set the time frame for an entire week to complete these
inspections because | cannot determine if all the sites will be free of standing rain water on any specific day. If any of the
sites are still holding rain water at the end of the week, | will send a notification of which sites could not be inspected. If
NMOCD personnel would like to be on site to witness the liner integrity inspections, please contact me by email or
phone and | would be happy to schedule the inspection during your availability. Thank you.

1. Puckett 13 Federal #008H Battery (2RP-4807) Loco Hills, Eddy Co, NM
2. Caverns Federal Com #004H (2RP-4925) White City, Eddy Co, NM
3. Cottonmouth 23 Federal Com #002H (2RP-4924) Malaga, Eddy Co, NM

4. Really Scary Federal #005H (2RP-4951) Malaga, Eddy Co, NM

5. Hoofprint Federal Com #001H (2RP-4959) Malaga, Eddy Co, NM

6. Skelly Unit #973 (2RP-4965) Loco Hills, Eddy Co, NM
7. Cabo Wabo 25 Federal Com #003H (2RP-4981) Malaga, Eddy Co, NM

8. Brutus 12 Federal Com #002H Malaga, Eddy Co, NM

Respectfully,

Zachary Conder
Operations Manager

2771 State Highway 214, Denver City, TX 79323
| C: 432 234 5084
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